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THE MUNICIPALITY OF TEMAGAMI IS SEEKING NOMINATIONS FOR A 

TEMAGAMI REPRESENTATVE ON THE TEMAGAMI FOREST MANAGEMENT 

CORPORATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The Municipality of Temagami is inviting nominations for Its representative to sit on the Board of 

Directors for the Temagami Forest Management Corporation (TFMC). This appointment is crucial to 

ensuring Temagami's voice in the sustainable management of our local forests. The TFMC is dedicated 

to promoting long-term forest sustainability, financial viability, and economic development 

opportunities for Aboriginal communities, municipalities and the forest industry. 

Key Responsibilities of the Board: 

• Oversee the management and strategic direction of the Corporation. 

• Ensure fiscal oversight and business success. 

• Promote greater local community involvement in forest management. 

Qualifications: The ideal candidate should contribute to the following attributes and skills: 

• Demonstrated leadership and governance experience. 

• Strong facilitation, communication, and interpersonal skills. 

• Experience in negotiation and conflict resolution. 

• Extensive knowledge and experience in local municipal issues. 

• Proven ability to build consensus and work collaboratively with diverse groups.  

• Skills in finance, business management, human resources, public relations, community and 

policy development, and decision-making. 

The successful candidate will ensure a strong, knowledgeable, and dedicated voice for Temagami in the 

management of our local forests. 

If you are passionate about Temagami, its forest and its people and you wish to be a candidate or seek 

more information please contact the Municipality. All candidates will be evaluated based on the 

qualifications outlined above. Deadline for Nominations is Tuesday September 3, 2024.  Please submit 

your nominations to projects@temagami.ca or mail or deliver to the Temagami Municipal Office. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining Temagami's active participation in the TFMC. For more 

information about the TFMC please visit their website: www.temagamiforest.com 
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